
You’re invited to our 

D32 Family workshop,  
“How to use my child’s 

NYCSA”!! 

 

January 24, 2022, 6:00pm-7:30pm 
Please register here! 

Please contact Alice Nieves-Garcia (anievesgarcia@schools.nyc.gov) or 
Shaila walch (swalch@schools.nyc.gov) with any questions or concerns 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZckcOmspj4oGdBsIDlkRdkP8kS_CNY_6Tds

